
Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs' Association 
821 W. State Street, Room 408, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233 • (414) 276-5222 • Fax (414) 276-5295 

August 26, 2013 

Fred Bau 
Director of Labor Relations 
Courthouse Room 201 
901 North 9'h Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 

Dear Mr. Bau, 

The Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs' Association held a ballot vote regarding the proposed 2013 contract 
with Milwaukee County on Monday August 19'h, 2013. The MDSA membership approved this contract 
proposal with 53% of the participating members voting Yes to the proposed contract with Milwaukee 
County. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Thank you, 

~ 
RoyFelb';[ 
President 
Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs' Association 
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